
 

 

 

 

Parish Newsletter - June 11, 2017 
Parish Administration: Mrs Leah Monaghan 

Telephone: Par ish Offices: 5345 2160 (Creswick);                                        
5348 2026 (Daylesford)    

Emails: creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 
daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 

Parish Priest – Fr Gary Jones   gary.jones@ballarat.catholic.org.au 
Daylesford Presbytery: 5348 3911 

St Augustine’s Parish Primary School -  Principal: Mr  Terry Brennan   
Administration Officer/Receptionist: Ph 5345 2106 

St Thomas Aquinas, Clunes                                                                 
(no longer a Sunday Mass Centre) 

►St. Joseph’s Church, Blampied  

Note: No Mass until further notice ◄ 
Diocesan Website: www.ballarat.catholic.org.au (online parish newsletter) 

Anniversaries of Death (Thurs - Weds) :  Fritz Bach,         

Harold Dunster-Jones, Patricia Dixon, Kevin van Leest  

Unwell at this time: Luke Taylor (Imelda McGrath’s great 

nephew - cycling/road accident), Brad Simpson (Brad’s 

story on front page of the Ballarat Courier yesterday - he is 

HOME!),  James Stacey, Pat Prendergast, Mary Bell  

 YES, 10am                
TUESDAY MASS            

in CRESWICK this week                                         

(10am Thursday & Friday  

in Daylesford) 

ROSTERS for Sunday, 18th June 
Cleaners (before next Sunday): Elly Van O;                                           

Welcomers/Offertory: Phoebe, Jesse & Steve 
SCHN;                      Remote: Neil D;  

Commentator: David P; Reader: Lois K;                                                                                                              
Special Eucharistic Ministers:                                     

Aileen P, Alastair H, Barb H; 
 Counters: Kieran H, Loretta K 

 

 

Please keep our NINE                                      

First Communion Candidates                         

- and their families -                                       

in your prayers                                                   

as they prepare to receive the                                          

Sacrament of First Communion                                  

NEXT Sunday, June 18 

 

Zach Allen - Jesse Cooke 

Samantha Crilly - Lilly Euvrard 

Jesse Schneider - Mia Gervasoni 

Riley Mahar - Lacie Smith  

- Christian Morrison - 

Family Matters  
- Strengthening Respectful Relationships Forum - 

Fr Frank Brennan, a renowned Jesuit priest and lawyer,       
and CEO of Catholic Social Services Australia ,                                   

will provide the opening address                                                       
for a forum focused on Family Matters.  

 

This forum is hosted by the                                                             
Catholic Diocese of Ballarat and Centacare,                              
and is open to anyone over 18 years of age.                                

This a free event 

Saturday June 24th                                                            
@ St Patricks’s Cathedral Hall,                                      

3 Lyons St Ballarat. 

RSVP—June 17th for catering purposes. 
Call: CEO Ballarat  5337 7148                                                                        

or email Danielle Peters :                                                                              
social.justice@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

We congratulate Rev Rosemary Carter                                                  
and her community of St Andrew's Creswick                                                        

on the occasion of their 40th Birthday of Union. 
Blessings and Good Wishes from St Augustine's Parish  

- See the Invitation to our Parish for                                                                                  
Sunday, 25th June celebrations on the back table - 

Last Week’s Collections (with thanks)                                                                           

  1st (Priest): $300.90;                                          
2nd (Planned Giving for Parish): $433.00 

St A’s PARISH CATCHUP  
NEXT SUNDAY, June 18                  

Smokeytown Cafe, Creswick 
Straight after Mass - ALL WELCOME! 
Kindly hosted by our Parish Family Group 

REFUGEE WEEK 18-25 June 2017 
“With courage let us all combine”                        

Program of EVENTS on back table 

mailto:daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au


DIOCESAN LITURGICAL COMMISSION PO Box 576 – Ballarat VIC 3353 Ph: (03) 5337 7159          
Email: liturgy@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Liturgy Formation Sessions 2017 
The Diocesan Liturgical Commission will be presenting Liturgy Formation sessions in 
the diocese in 2017 and will be introducing the Diocesan Sacramental Program,              
“Let the Children Come”. 
Prior to these workshops, Bishop Paul will celebrate Mass: 

June 25:  Colac Parish (Mass at 11.00am) 
July 9:  Ballarat Cathedral Parish (Mass at 10.30am) 

July 23:  Warrnambool Parish (Mass at 10.30am) 
                                                                                                                              

Program for the day: 
12.00noon                   Welcome 
12.05pm                      Introduction by Bishop Paul 
                                       Introduction of Diocesan Sacramental Program, 
                                       “Let the Children Come” 
1.00pm                         Lunch – will be supplied by parish 
1.45pm – 2.45pm       Workshop 
2.45pm – 3.45pm       Workshop 
3.45pm                          Plenary 
4.15pm                          Prayer of the Church 

Funeral Ministry Workshop will be presented over the two workshop sessions: 

Funeral Ministry:  This workshop will consist of a detailed presentation of                
resources for use for those involved in funeral ministry, and for those wishing to 
learn more about it. Website links and some hard copy material will be available             

to participants. 
Diocesan Sacraments of Initiation Program and Formation for Lectors workshops         

are offered twice so participants can attend both: 

Diocesan Sacraments of Initiation Program, “Let the Children Come”:    
In this session we will look at the key features of the recently revised booklets in   
the “Let the Children Come” collection, to help us in preparing children for the                

sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist. 

Formation for Lectors:  The ministry of Lector (often called reader) is that of                
proclaiming the Word of God. The quality of the proclamation determines whether 
the assembly is helped or hindered in its listening to the Word. This workshop will                   

explore the practicalities of proclaiming the Word. 

Register via phone, post or email to Diocesan Liturgical Commission above,                        
or via the online registration form at www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 

————————————————————————————————————- 
REGISTRATION FORM—NAME:  ________________________________________ 
PARISH:  ___________________MOBILE PH NO:___________________________ 
ADDRESS OR EMAIL ADDRESS (FOR REGISTRATION CONFIRMATION) 
__________________________________________________________________     
I will be attending at (please circle): COLAC  / BALLARAT CATHEDRAL  / WARRNAMBOOL 


